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It appears that the State of Ore-gone has turned money into its candy and can't get 

enough. The problem is, it's an overreach of satisfaction, on treat necessity, or to rob 

the public of their livelihood. You may think it's reasonable to take more and more 

from the state residents, it is not reasonable. The State should not have the authority 

to stab the counites in the back. It is necessary to keep the state away from the 

counties property taxes and out of the hands of the candy fanatics. This is exactly 

what the rules were set up for, to keep the state from indulging in engorgement of 

counties property tax funds. This is an outrage of overindulgence in addiction, to the 

money candy that the state should not be getting. The state should be getting on a 

weight loss program removing the money candy addiction. This has nothing really to 

do with safety in this state, it is a state's attempt to remove the counties authority. A 

move to take the counties power away and make the state the "king". Separation of 

powers and control of funds from property tax should not be in the hands of addicts of 

the state government. 

 

Retired Ore-gone resident, 

 

Douglas L Perle     


